

Blackheath Village Society
Minutes of meeting
Wednesday 21st March 2018

Present: Liz Gilligan (chair), Peter Herbert, Paul Vincent, Tracey Bull, Nick Harrison, Hamish Whiteman, Paul Brodie,

1. Apologies: Simone Dill, Dave Grisley, Peter Maggs, Christina Hartshorn, Sam Purvis
2. Minutes of meeting 16.1.18: Approved
3. Matters Arising:

Green Flag – to be taken down in April

Village email – note added at end of email saying that replies go to BVS committee only. Felt that this was not obvious enough with people still replying to emails. Decision to ask for Please do not respond to this email at top.

LG to email Simon Jones

4. Villagers pub update:

Lux homes have exchanged on option contract but not completed – we are unable to gain further details. We will be informed if it comes back on the market.

Feedback given to WBC regarding the disappointment that the planning was not taken to committee – WBC responded that they are not legally obliged to take applications to committee even when there are objections.

Discussion regarding placing posts across the pub car park to control access.

5. Street Party

Discussion around the options for food – Hog roast discussed – Steve Brockwell happy to organise - whether it could be done for a lower cost, issues with the logistics noted.

NH to liaise with Steve Brockwell

BBQ discussed as another option (in addition or as alternative to the Hog roast) Option to pay cricket club staff to man the BBQ

PB happy to print the flyer

DG to forward to PB once RSVP added

Street party meeting set for 3rd May to allocate final tasks, all welcome

6. Defibrillator

Still awaiting purchase of housing

Parish council not able to assist in funding

DG to liaise with CH re: purchase

7. AGM:

Discussion regarding holding the AGM in April to start to bring in line with year end financial reporting.

LG to email DG to confirm date for AGM

8. AOB:

Road flooding – Waverley aware?

HW to email PM

9. DONM

Next meeting – Tuesday 12th June
Venue – Cricket Club